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Office of the Head of Finance,  Finance Department, 
Civic Offices, Wood Quay, Dublin 8, Ireland  
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Fiona Quinn, 
Assistant Secretary, 
Local Government Division, 
Department of Housing, Local Government and Heritage, 
Newtown Road, 
Wexford. 

 

28th February, 2023. 
 
 

Dear Fiona 

I hope you are keeping well.  I refer to your letter dated 12th January 2023 in which you invite 

the Local Government Funding Sub Committee of the Dublin City Council’s Finance 

Strategic Policy Committee to make a submission to the forthcoming Baseline Review. 

At its meeting, held on 23rd February, the Sub Committee members agreed to request from 

you certain information about the Baseline Review.  It would be appreciated if you could 

send on the detail at your earliest convenience so as to support the Sub Committee’s prompt 

submission.  The Baseline Review details sought are: 

 Terms of Reference including scope 

 Membership 

 Date of commencement and expected conclusion 

 Involvement of any third party support 
 

I look forward to hearing from you 

Yours sincerely, 

 

____________________________ 
Cllr Seamas McGrattan 
Chairperson of the Finance SPC 
Dublin City Council  
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